
920-788-7507

hfemal@vokimberlywi.gov

515 W. Kimberly Avenue,
Kimberly, WI 54136

QUESTIONS?
CONTACT US:
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ABOUT
VERHAGEN

PARK 
Verhagen Park is a 4.4 -

acre neighborhood
park located on W. 3rd

Street across from
Westside Elementary.
The park consists of a
playground, pickleball
courts, shelter, and a

soccer field.

VERHAGEN
PARK 

Playground Replacement
Fundraising Initiative

HELP TO SUPPORT:



450 students attend Westside
Elementary School -
immediately across the street
from the park. 
According to the US Census
Bureau, the population of
Kimberly residents age 5 - 9
years has increased 229% since
2010, this is more than any other
age group in Kimberly. 
Annually: over 145 team
reservations are held on the
soccer field and 115 reservations
are booked at the pickleball
courts
Westside Elementary students
use the park for physed classes
25% of the year.

VERHAGEN PARK
STATS:

HOW TO HELP

WE NEED YOUR HELP!
Village of Kimberly is embarking on a

fundraising campaign in hopes of
installing poured in place “rubber”

surfacing at the new Verhagen Park
playground coming in 2024. The

village is investing $90,000 in much
needed new equipment. We want this
playground to truly be for people of all
abilities to use year round - poured in

place surfacing helps us to meet
those goals. Help us make this park a
place for families to make memories

and for kids to actively enjoy the
outdoors!

We have a fundraising goal of
$75,000 to purchase poured in

place play surfacing for the
entire playground. Donors
would be recognized with

custom signage at the park’s
entrance. Every dollar helps us

reach our goal! Fundraising
deadline is July 2024.  




